



Greetings General G. Meade School Community, 


I am Akeere Scott-Mack and It is my honor and privilege to be your principal. I am looking 
forward to working with the dedicated staff, students and parents to provide the best educational 
program for the students of General G. Meade School. 


Meade has a rich history in preparing students for the academic and social-emotional 
challenges of the world. This is the direct result of the solid partnerships between school staff 
and parents who provide diverse experiences for students. I am so excited to have been 
appointed principal at a school where the focus is on what's best for students. 


I have been in the education field for over 17 years as a teacher , assistant director of K-2 , 
assistant principal and principal. I feel these experiences will serve the Meade community well. I 
have a 1 year old daughter , Bella, who keeps me young and on my toes. 


Parents, teachers, support staff, community and administration all have important roles in 
encouraging our students to be life-long learners. It is my goal to ensure that students have all 
that they need to be successful in our changing society. 


Through establishing relationships, communication and love I am confident that we will have a 
successful school year. Please feel free to stop by and say hello, as my door is always open. If 
there is anything I can assist you with , please don’t hesitate to contact me. My email is 
ascottmack@philasd.org and my phone number is (215)400-7310.


Sincerely, 

Akeere Scott-Mack , Principal 

General G. Meade School 
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